
Selectmen’s Workshop 
Monday, August 15, 2016 

 
 
Chairman Riley called the workshop to order at 3:00 PM.  Present were Selectmen Franklin Riley and 
Richard Morgan, and Ellen White, Town Administrator, who recorded the minutes.  Also present was 
Brad Harriman, Public Works Director.  Selectman Robert Freeman arrived at 3:20 PM. 
 
The job description for the Truck Driver position was reviewed.  Corrections and additions discussed 
will be added to the description for the Board’s final review and approval next week.  White stated 
that one application was received from in-house and she will not be posting the position available to 
the public until the Board has had a chance to review the application received.   
 
Harriman was dismissed at 3:25 PM. 
 
The updated draft version of the Temporary Outdoor Event Ordinance was reviewed.  The 
amendments suggested during the Public Hearing were reviewed as they were incorporated into the 
ordinance.  A few minor corrections were recommended of which White will forward to Attorney 
Sager to update. 
 
Being no further input, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Adjourned at 4:00 PM. 
 
________________________________ 
Franklin R. Riley, Chairman 
 
________________________________ 
Robert C. Freeman 
 
________________________________ 
Richard H. Morgan 
 
To be approved 8/22/2016 


